
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The public hearing for the FORT POINT CHANNEL LANDMARK DISTRICT COMMISSION 
scheduled for Thursday, 10 January 2019 has been cancelled since no complete applications 

have been received. 
 
 
 

For additional information, please contact FPCLDC staff: 
Nicholas A. Armata 

(617) 635-3850 
FortPointLDC@boston.gov 

 
 
 

: 12/31/2018 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

David Berarducci, Susan Goganian, John Karoff, Lynn Smiledge, Vacancy 
Alternates: Thomas Rodde, Vacancy 

 

 


